
 

Welcome back and I hope everyone has had a lovely Easter holiday and enjoyed 

spending time with family and friends. 

 ‘THE VICTORIANS’ is our topic this term and our first class text is 

 ‘Daisy saves the Day’ by Shirley Hughes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School will be on a TUESDAY afternoon and Mr Houghton will also do 

computing with the children – Times Table Rock stars and producing a leaflet on 

Purple Mash. 

Maths - Measurement – Mass & Capacity, temperature, height and weight. 

             Problem solving and using efficient methods. 

 

Homework will be sent home on a FRIDAY and children need to return it the 

following WEDNESDAY so I have time to mark it and give back out again on 

FRIDAY. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO USE TT ROCK STARS AT HOME AND JUST ASK IF 

YOUR CHILD HAS FORGOTTEN THEIR LOG IN DETAILS. 

R.E.     What does it mean to belong to a faith community? 

PSHE   Relationships 

 



Science We will finish off our topic on ANIMALS including humans and move 

onto Forces and Magnets. 

P.E.  will be on a WEDNESDAY and a shorter session on a FRIDAY this half 

term. 

Please make sure that your child has a school hoodie and dark tracksuit bottoms 

for outdoor sessions this term. 

Please can I encourage you to read regularly with your child at home.  

We hear the children read two or three times a week in school but the more 

they read for pleasure, the more it helps with their written work and enjoyment 

of books. 

Dates for the diary so far… 

Monday 24th April – Chance to shine cricket session 

Monday 1st May – BANK HOLIDAY – school closed. 

Friday 5th May – King and Queen crown competition. 

Friday 5th May – Friday 5th May – Royal Celebration lunch 

Monday 8th May – BANK HOLIDAY – school closed. 

 

 

Kind Regards, Mrs Sowray 

 

 

 


